
MINUTES OF MEETING 
City of Cache 

Planning Commission Meeting 

July 26, 2022 

 

Meeting called to order at 6:02 pm By Co-Chair Misty Rollins 

Roll call: Present, Peggy Foster, Misty Rollins, Mamie Maree, Debbie McDonald. 

Absent:  John Richman & James McCarty 

Motion to approve Minutes June 28, 2022, Motion made by Misty Rollins and 
seconded by Mamie Maree. All approved. 

Citizens Participation: Erin Owens was in attendance. She spoke about the 
possibility of finding out it Fort Sill would be willing to sponsor a recycling area in 
Cache. 

Marca Cronk spoke about a new non-profit. Comanche County Pet Resource 
Center. Possible donations etc. Was advised to bring before City Council 

Old Business: 

1. Discussed how well the First Open House went and how good the 
attendance was. More people where there than expected. For the next 
one post more on social media sites and the city website. Possibility of 
having the Open House Quartey. Make sure to send minutes to Code 2 

2. Working on an Attendance policy for Planning Commission Members. 
John is working on a draft, and we have received a copy of that draft. 
Will discuss more at next meeting. 

3. There is a Training Session coming up in Tulsa Sept 13-15. It would be 
good for someone from Planning Commission, CEDA to attend. Misty 
Rollins will probably go and maybe John Richman. 

4. Great response from the people that attended the Open house about a 
possible Farmers Market in Cache. Misty went to a Conference and got 
lots of information. Also still getting more feedback from Citizens 



New Business:    

          NONE on Agenda. 

1. We did discuss needing more green space in New Developments. 
2. Paul is working on route for walking paths in Cache   

Next Regular Meeting: August 30, 2022 @ 6:00pm. 

Motion to Adjourn was made by Misty Rollins and second by Peggy Foster. 
Motion carried.  

Meeting Adjourned at 7:12pm 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 


